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Notice to All Accredited Repair Shops 

Updates to Mitchell Cloud Estimating User 
Interface 

Date published: September 19, 2025 

Following the Mitchell release on September 9, 2025, users will notice two new updates to the Mitchell 

Cloud Estimating (MCE) platform: 

1. The Integrated Parts option is now available in MCE; however, this option is not part of MPI’s 

approved workflow. Users are reminded to continue using the Compare Alternate Parts button to 

view and select alternate parts and not to use the Integrated Parts option.  

 

2. The Compare Parts user interface (UI) has changed to align with Integrated Parts update (see 

above). This UI change does not affect how parts are selected, and user functionality remains the 

same.  

 

Note: To reduce clutter and highlight cost-effective alternative parts, Mitchell has removed the 

OEM part options from the available parts list.  
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The OEM part option can be re-added to the list by closing the Compare Parts window and changing the 

part type in the Estimate view back to New. The OEM option will then be displayed again in the 

Compare Parts window.  
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If you have any questions or feedback, you can submit them to MPI at partners@mpi.mb.ca. 


